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10/04/2020  17:27:572020/1629/T INT Lindi Green 

CRASH

I am writing on behalf of South Hampstead Residents Association, CRASH

We have no objection in principle to this work being carried out.

However we would advise that work should not be carried out before November to avoid damage to nests of 

birds, bats and damage to other habitats within the South Hampstead Conservation area
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